
 

 

 

 

Communication to Market Participants     4 February 2015  

 

 

CWE Flow-Based Market Coupling 

 

Subject: Delay of NRAs-approval  

 

 

Dear Market Participants, 

 

CWE NRAs have informed the Project that the final approval of the CWE Flow-Based 

methodology by all CWE-NRAs is now foreseen for the 23rd of April 2015. 

 

NRA-approval is a major prerequisite for go-live, therefore the impact on the go-live date is 

currently under investigation. The project partners will inform market parties as soon as a new 

target date has been decided on. 

 

Please also note that the Market Forum taking place in Paris on March, 6th is maintained and an 

invitation will soon be sent out. 

 

 

Best regards, 

 

 

CWE Flow-Based Market Coupling Project Partners 

 

 


